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Hi everyone, 

As we get closer to the end of the year, our weeks get busier and busier.  This week alone we have had 2 

Celebration Assemblies, Year 6 swimming, a school disco, Arena sports and FizzPop science for Year 

3.  We love offering such a varied range of activities and seeing the children's faces when have done 

something for the first time, or conquered a fear to achieve something amazing.  

 

Our disco was amazing last night.  The children were so well-behaved and they seemed to really 

enjoy being in school for a totally different reason.  I will let you know how much we raised for the PTFA 

as soon as I know.  A huge thank you to all of the staff who stayed to help out and make this possible.  

 

More fun and games next week (including our transition day) and lots of different things within the 

newsletter too.  Have a great weekend everyone. 

 

 



 

Sterts Theatre Trip 

As you can imagine, planning a whole school trip for 360 children and 60 adults is...shall we 

say...interesting!!  But we love it, because we so rarely get the chance to do something like this, which is 

one of the curses of being such a huge school.  There are now a few reminders for parents about the 

trip.  Please try and make sure all of these are done ready for Thursday morning please: 

• The cost of the trip is only £10.  We are still very short of this, but hopefully, with pay day 

yesterday there might be a few more donations coming in. 

• With the current amount having been paid, we should have cancelled this trip, but the 

cancellation policy of the theatre meant that we would have had to pay £1,600 even if we DIDN't 

go.  It is therefore important that we reduce the deficit for the school by as much as possible 

please.  If you would like to make a voluntary donation, the option is on ParentPay to do this. 

• The buses have to leave at 9am, so it is vital that your child is in by 8.40am to enable them to go 

to the toilet and then get them on the bus. 

• Year 5 and Year 6 will be on 4 buses parking at the front of school. 

• Year 3 and 4 will be walking to the YMCA bus bay to get their buses. 

• Please make sure your children has a packed lunch (one will be provided if your child is FSM and 

has asked for one). 

• Please make sure your child has sun cream on (weather dependent), a sun hat and a waterproof 

(love British weather)!!! 

• If your child gets travel sick, please make sure they have taken the tablet before, and that you 

contact the office if they need to take another one before they leave at 1.30pm. 

• Due to the busy morning of coaches, if you can avoid driving to school that day it might be useful. 

 

 

 

Opus Educator of the Year Awards 

We have already received a number of nominations for these, which is AMAZING!!!  We would love the 

school to be represented so if you can spare 5 minutes to nominate someone who has impressed you, 

just follow the link below. 

 

Thank you so much to those parents who have already done so, it means a lot to simply be nominated. 

 

Submit your nominations today – https://sites.google.com/opus-abc.uk/opus-ceoy-2022 

 

Deadline for submission – 12th July 2022 
   

 

 

Year 5 Addresses 

After the summer holiday, it isn't that many weeks before current Year 5 parents have to make their 

selections for secondary school.  Can you please make sure that we definitely have your most up-to-date 

https://sch.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9254bb503b0ccd44f11397c6c&id=673e814c9c&e=289633fa29


 

address so letters are sent to the right place in August.  Can you also let us know if there is a major 

change in relationship status that might require us updating addresses or contact details.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

TCC Shirts 

TCC have asked if we can share the link below for velcro- easy fastening shirts. Especially useful to wear 

on days where the children have PE, especially if they find it harder to get dressed independently. 

3pk Boys' Easy Dressing Easy Iron School Shirts (3-18 Yrs) | M&S Collection | M&S 

(marksandspencer.com) 

 

 

 

Summer Holiday Activity Days 

Pro Coaching are running free and paid sessions over the Summer Holidays as part of Holiday activity 

and Food Scheme.  The sessions are free for children on free school meals or those in care (see the first 

advert below), and also there are paid places for other children (please see the second advert below).  

 

The days will involve drinks, snacks and lunches all included and might be a great way for you to ensure 

that your child has some fun sessions over the holidays (for 4 weeks, 9am-1pm).  

 

Please email me with any questions.  Get in there quickly though as places are limited and given out first 

come first served. 

 

https://sch.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9254bb503b0ccd44f11397c6c&id=6dbf79077e&e=289633fa29
https://sch.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9254bb503b0ccd44f11397c6c&id=6dbf79077e&e=289633fa29


 

 

 

 

 



 

Dog-Free Site 

Could I please remind all parents that Carbeile and TCC is a dog-free site.  I know that many of the dogs 

coming in are very tiny and often hand-held, but we are conscious that someone might get 'nipped', and 

some children are quite frightened of dogs (Mrs. Bridges has attended a days course with her dog to 

train it to be a therapy dog to bring into school to try and help those children with dog-phobia!)  So 

please leave dogs at home, or stand outside the gates with any dogs.  Thank you for your understanding 

in this. 

 

 

 

E Safety 

Check out the link below with some concerns about TikTok that we have been sent. 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/esafety-news/tik-tok-app-safety-what-parents-need-to-know/ 

 

 

 

Field Gun Kit 

You will know that we have a very successful field gun crew trained by Mr. Rockett and Mr. Clark.  We 

are looking to update our kit and wondered if there are any businesses out there would like to sponsor 

the kits for a little advertising on the back of the shirts, simply for the cost of a few T-Shirts.  

 

 

 

ParentPay 

As payday has finally arrived, can everyone (especially Year 6) check their ParentPay account to 

ensure they are not overdrawn.  In Year 6 cases, the system will not allow you to take a debt to Year 

7, so it is vital that this is cleared before your child leaves Carbeile. 

 

 

 

Learning Power Quote of the Week 

Something different for this term - some great quotes that link so well to different aspects of our 

learning, both as adults and children. This one is particularly relevant to all of us as parents! 

 

https://sch.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9254bb503b0ccd44f11397c6c&id=ec347b6cbb&e=289633fa29


 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Date Event 

Monday 4th July Godrevy and Lizard swimming 

Tuesday 5th July Mindfulness days for Years 3 and 4 

Wednesday 6th July 
TRANSITION DAY – Year 6 to TCC, Year 2 to Carbeile, all children to 
their new classes.  Opportunities for parents to meet new teachers. 

Thursday 7th July Whole School Theatre Trip 

Monday 11th July Pendeen and Trevose swimming 

Monday 11th July Year 5 Celebration Assembly and Learning Hour @1.45pm 

Tuesday 12th July Mindfulness days for Years 3 and 4 

Thursday 14th July Year 2 children to Carbeile for a picnic 

Thursday 14th July Year 6 Leavers’ Disco – 6.00-8.00pm 

Sunday 17th July  Civic Service and Parade 

Tuesday 19th July Matinee Performance of Year 6 Leavers’ Play @ 1.30pm 

Tuesday 19th July Evening Performance of Year 6 Leavers’ Play @ 5.00pm 

Wednesday 20th July Matinee Performance of Year 6 Leavers’ Play @ 1.30pm 

Wednesday 20th July Evening Performance of Year 6 Leavers’ Play @ 5.00pm 

Tuesday 26th July Last day of term – mufti and toys and games 

Wednesday 27th July School holidays start 

 


